
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Mizejewski, Linda; Davidson, John
Cc: Fink, Steven; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Film Studies 7001
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 1:10:27 PM

John and Linda,
 
On Monday, April 15, the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee reviewed the new course request
for Film Studies 7001. I am happy to report that the Committee unanimously approved the course.
 
The Committee did have one question, namely whether you had considered submitting the course
at the 5000-level to have a guaranteed audience (undergraduates and graduates).
 
If you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Steve Fink (Chair
of the Committee), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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